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Community School Donation 

Mr. Sauer participated in research and development feedback for companies who are designing 
products and services to support K-12 education. Thanks to his participation a donation of $600 
dollars was made in his name to Trojan Connection. These dollars will continue the support we 
are able to give to our students and their families.

Optum Idaho Donation

Optum Idaho visited the Trojan Connection on October 25. They were able to help fill our 
resource closet and food pantry as part of their Community Matters Campaign. The donation 
included $5,000 worth of winter and athletic apparel, underwear, shoes, socks, shelf stable 
food, and personal hygiene products. D&B Supply helped donate many of the shoes and socks. 


